
Dear Friends of Hibiscus: 

We are looking forward to presenting this year’s Winter Gala, , which will be held                

on December 2, 2023.  This elegant, black-tie event benefits Hibiscus Children’s Center.  As in years 

past, our Winter Gala will be the premier event during the 2023-2024 “Season” in Vero Beach.                  

Over 200 people attend this annual grand event, which is being held this year in the beautiful                 

clubhouse at Oak Harbor.  Guests will enjoy cocktails and hors d’oeuvres, followed by a sumptuous 

three-course dinner.  And then – put on your dancin’ shoes as the fabulous The New York Connection 

Show Band turns up the volume and heats up the evening! 

YOUR support is needed now more than ever in this changing world.  It is with YOUR generosity                    

that Hibiscus Children’s Center is able to provide safety, shelter, recovery, and intervention programs             

for abandoned, abused, and neglected children and their families on the Treasure Coast.  

Please review our sponsorship levels for this event and consider becoming a sponsor for this magical 

evening.  Your assistance will go a long way in bringing stability and recovery to children who                       

continue to need our help for a better future. 

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.  We look forward to seeing you on                      

Saturday, December 2, to celebrate at our . 

    Sincerely,  

 
 
Bethany Petito              Linda Teetz 
Gala Co-Chair                  Gala Co-Chair 
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